
  
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    CONTACT: Public Works 
November 18, 2022                           941-575-5050 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
The City of Punta Gorda would like to inform all single family residences to place all remaining 
vegetative and construction debris out to the right-of-way by November 20, 2022. Please 
remember to separate the vegetation piles from the construction debris. Please place all debris on 
the ground, not in bags, for our crews to pick up, and not close to any mailboxes, telephone poles, 
fire hydrants, etc. Residents should not place debris on the roadway or driveway. 
 
Please ensure the piles are placed within the right-of-way at the edge of the pavement. If you have 
a pile that was partially picked up, but a portion of the pile remains on your property, then the pile 
likely extended beyond the right-of-way. In these cases, the piles will need to be placed in right-of-
way for collection. 
 
Streets that have the debris removed after November 20, 2022 will be documented as complete. 
Please remember that the truck collecting vegetative debris will not collect construction debris 
simultaneously and vice versa.     
 

 If you have any questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (941) 575-5050 
between the business hours of 8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. 


